
 
Logan Elementary Sixth Grade Promotion 

Class of 2026 

 

6th Grade Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are excited to announce our first drive-through 6th Grade Promotion.  

Although this is not a normal style promotion, it is the best way for our teachers to say goodbye 

before the summer break. Listed below are the procedures for the celebration: 

 

1. The 6th Grade promotion will occur on Tuesday, June 2nd from 1:00-2:00 p.m. with a 

rain date of June 4th. Families may arrive at any time between the hours of 1:00-2:00 

p.m. In the event of rain, a robocall, text and email will go out that morning.  

2. Families will drive up to the front of the school, in the main bus loop. 

3. Students should be in the back seat on the passenger side.  

4. Please pull up to your teachers and put down the back window. (The teachers will be 

wearing masks and using hand sanitizer as directed). 

5. Students will receive their certificate and a final goodbye from their teachers. The PTO 

will also have a special gift for your child,  but arrangements for pick up will be made at a 

later date. Report cards will be mailed home.  

6. Please stay in line and wait for the traffic to move, do not pass other cars.  

 

Thank you and enjoy your summer, 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Mr. Gildea and the 6th grade teachers 

 


